


Please inspect Kirshner and ensure that all animals are being handled in accordance with the 

AWA.  Please also hold Roberta Kirshner and any and all responsible parties accountable to 

the fullest extent of the law for any violations that your investigation reveals.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Please inform me of the complaint 

number that your agency assigns to this correspondence. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Willow Hecht, M.Sc. 

Captive Wildlife Specialist 

Captive Animal Law Enforcement 

 

 

cc:  Dr. Laurie Gage, Big Cat and Marine Mammal Specialist  

(laurie.j.gage@aphis.usda.gov) 

 

 

 




